M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair

Board Members
FROM:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
DATE:
May 6, 2018
RE:
Agreement of the Allocation Construction Costs-Steeplechase School Site – EGC Residential
The Superintendent recommends the approval of the Board’s agreement  of the allocation of construction costs of the extension of Grand national Blvd to the proposed steeplechase school site.  This has been previously approved in the attached contracts by formula.  This approval documents agreement to property donor, EGC Residential, LLC’s,  contribution of the construction cost estimate, as presented. 
